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Student Success:
Financial Literacy Quiz Bowl is being organized and planned with a tentative date in April. This will involve Juniors and Seniors only. 

 
Chi miigwech.
Submitted respectfully by Shellie Swanson, 6-12 Principal
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Student & Staff Health and Wellbeing:
Vape use is prominent and confiscations are going up. Many parents are on-board to help with doing bag checks prior to school day. 
 
Ski days are reserved for middle school (3x) and one day for high school during Homecoming week. 
 
Community Collaborations and Partnerships: 
BFI (Brighter Futures Initiative...Boys & Girls Club) lead Brandon Barnes has taken a new position. Wade Hanson, Bayfield High alum, will be
taking over until the position is permanently filled; Paige Moilanen from Boys & Girls Club will be assisting. They will continue to work with middle
school students during 8th period on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
 
Efficient Use of Resources:
Middle school lunch/recess has been trying new options due to limited gym use and colder weather. The library is an option for students to use,
quietly and with no food, as long as they are productive. Chromebooks may be used. More supervision in cafeteria and commons for students to
congregate there as well. 
 
Attendance was down a bit on the Friday, December 9th, when only 6-12 had school. K-5 was an inservice day. Middle School's attendance was
81.27% and the High School's attendance was 77.93%. Reports are attached. I will continue to monitor percentages on future K-5 inservice days. 
 

MS Percent in Attendance 120922 (1).pdf (24 KB) HS Percent in Attendance 120922 (1).pdf (25 KB)

https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/bay/Board.nsf/files/CM3LLV56CAEF/$file/MS%20Percent%20in%20Attendance%20120922%20(1).pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/bay/Board.nsf/files/CM3LM956CBF1/$file/HS%20Percent%20in%20Attendance%20120922%20(1).pdf


This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not to be
considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.


